
Do you wish to speak in support 

of your submission?:  

No 

Do you support the draft Dog 
Control Policy as presented?:  

Yes 

Let us know why:  
 

Do you support the draft dog 
Control Bylaw as presented?:  

No 

Let us know why:  Could the top end of Argyle Park (treeline along Farm Road 

and Middle Road) be included as a dog exercise area as well. 
This part of the park is very rarely used as a playing field and is 
a wonderful area for dogs to run, chase a ball and play. The 
creek also provides drinking water and a nice place for the 

dogs to cool off in the summer. 

Do you have any further 

comments?:  

Thank you and appreciation to the people who keep the 

supply of poobags replenished and the rubbish bins emptied 
at Argyle Park. There are only a few dog owners that do not 
pick up after their dog otherwise it is a real asset to everyone. 

I understand that all submissions 
are public documents and will be 

made available on Council’s 
website with the names of 
submitters included:  

Yes 

Supporting Document:  No file uploaded 

Personal Details 

Full Name:  Annette Hunt 

 


